
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letter of Appreciation – Sponsorship from Telecom Computer 

 

This is to confirm that Philip Davidson is a band member of the Chippewas of 

Georgina Island First Nation and has recently created a sponsorship grant for 

youth looking to excel in the work of Information Technology and Computer 

Science. 

 

We would like to Thank Phil for his generous donation and let it be known that 

upon completion and review of the applications Phil will be notified of whom to 

make the cheque payable too.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Dylan Beaudrow – Big Canoe                       
Councillor                                   
(705) 437-1337 
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